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Early Head Start     
Program Mission:  

¶ To enhance the growth 
and development of 
young children 

¶ To support and 
strengthen healthy 
family development 
and well-being 

¶ To promote healthy 
prenatal outcomes for 
women who are    
pregnant 

¶ To serve children with 
disabilities and their 
families 
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Contact Information: 

Burke Early Head Start      
501 E. Concord St.      
Morganton, NC 28655          
Phone: 828-475-0107 

www.enolagroup.org 

Facebook: Early Head 
Start of Burke, The Enola 
Group 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                      Menôs Zone 
Menôs Zone is in full swing for summer. In May the men took their children to a 
baseball game at the Hickory Crawdad stadium. The group has many things 
planned for summer. Sign up to attend the next Menôs Zone meeting in June.  
Children and their fathers will go on a fishing trip in July! Donôt miss out on  
summer fun with the Menôs Zone! 

 

 

 
           

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Menõs Zone Meeting 

June 23rd 

6:00 pm-7:30 pm 

 

Parent Meeting 

June 15th 

11:30 am-12:30 pm 
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Health and Physical Development                 

The American Academy of Pediatrics (AAP) recommends Back to Sleep.  

Spending time on their tummy is important for your babyôs development.  

Tummy time helps your baby strengthen the neck, back, and shoulder muscles 

needed to meet infant developmental milestones 

like sitting up and crawling. Place young infants 

on their tummy while they are awake and ready to 

play!  

 

 

         

Learning Opportunities are Sprouting at Burke EHS 

The Early Head Start Garden is ready to plant! Many people have adopted a box and filled it with delicious 

vegetables! If you are not involved with the garden Project, bring your children and dig in! Growing things is 

a great way to teach your children how to grow  healthy foods. Are you interested in teaching your children 

about colors? The garden has a variety of colors such as yellow squash, purple peppers and green beans. The 

family garden provides both classroom and individual families a variety of opportunities to learn as they work 

together. 

 
 
 

 


